From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Katie Higgins

<act@fwwatch.org>

Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 2:17 PM

To: Makita Hill

Subject: Reconsider: Send Stoddard back to Planning & Zoning

Nov 30, 2017

Makita HIII

Dear HIII,

As county representatives, we expect you to listen to residents and act in our best interest. There has been overwhelming criticism of the Stoddard ordinance as written. We trust you will listen to our voices! Please do not hinder the public process by allowing fast-tracking of oil and gas permits without public weigh-in. Help us protect New Mexico's most precious resource - clean water.

I urge you to protect your constituents by denying the Sandoval Oil & Gas Ordinance and returning it to Planning & Zoning.

Sincerely,

Ms. Katie Higgins 3809 35th Cir SE Rio Rancho, NM 87124-1805 (505) 920-7279 kwurden@gmail.com